
 

PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD  
Minutes 

P.O. Box J 
Farmville, Virginia 23901 

Thursday, February 4, 2021  

 

A brief meeting was held in the Registrar’s Office at 11:00 AM. on Thursday, February 4th to 

discuss Poll Workers for the upcoming term of March 1, 2021 thru February 29, 2024.  

Present: Mr. Charles Puckett, Chairman of Electoral Board Conferenced; Rachel Dugger, Vice-

Chair of the Electoral Board Conferenced and Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Secretary to Electoral 

Board in house. 

Others in attendance were as follows: Lynette Wright, General Registrar along with Caitlin 

Bryant, Assistant to the General Registrar. 

The meeting was called to Order by the Secretary at 11:15 AM in the Voter Registration Office.  

Each member of the board was presented with all the paperwork via email that was required 

regarding members of the community wishing to be poll workers as of February 4th. All 

applications were processed and send for renewal for the term of March 1, 2021 – February 

29,2024.  Upon return from the applicants, paperwork will be processed as required. Next, we 

reviewed the schedule from the General Registrar with regards to all Elections for the 2021 Year 

and that information may be obtained on the website from the Department of Elections.   

With no further to do, the meeting was adjourned at 11:45 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gwendolyn S, Akers-Booker 

___________________________________________________________ 

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary 


